
Foothill College 
Kinesiology and Athletics Division 

Division Curriculum Committee Meeting 
May 10, 2023 

 
Agenda 
8am   Welcome 
8:05    Curriculum updates by reps 
8:20   Discussion of possible curriculum. New curriculum deadline of June 23rd 
8:30   Anything else? 
 
Minutes 
In attendance:  Katy, Jeff, Kelly, Warren, Don, Setsuka and Rita 
 
The meetings started at 8:00 a.m.  Jeff was asked to give an update on what was being 
discussed in the college wide curriculum committee.  He mentioned some new certificates that 
have been proposed.  He also mentioned that De Anza wants to start coordinating with Foothill 
in regard curriculum and what is being written.  That is up for further discussion.  Jeff 
mentioned there is continued discussion about having in writing a discontinuation program 
process.  He said the bulk of the discussion continues to be about the implementation of equity 
into all CORs.  We discussed how to implement this as a division.  There will be continued 
discussion about on this subject. 
 
Katy then discussed new curriculum and if any of us had ideas.  Setsuka mentioned 
certifications for yoga and/or Pilates instructor.  There was discussion on the feasibility due to 
the length of hours required to become a certified instructor.  At this point, it doesn't seem 
feasible.  We discussed other ideas.  One that was considered for the future is a Lifeguard 
certification.  This brought up the discussion of whether or not we need to be CPR 
certified.  Warren said it wasn't required to teach but is recommended and that Mike would like 
to see everyone certified.  Jeff is going to discuss this with Mike and the idea of having a 
division CPR certification workshop and possibly during one college opening day. 
 
Lastly, Katy stated that our next and last division curriculum meeting for the school year is 
scheduled for June 7 at 8:00. 


